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News from the Kinder-Garden!   
 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

 
 Upcoming Events: 

Dec. 18th: Holiday Concert 
Dec. 19th: PJ Day, Cookie party 
Dec. 20th: No School 

Dec. 23rd-Jan. 3rd: Winter break, No 
school 

 
Vacations: As we approach the 
holiday season please keep me 
informed about days of school 
your child will be missing.  There 
are assessments and assignments 
that we need to do before the end 
of the quarter and it is helpful to 
have that information. 
 
Uniform Tip of the Week:  
“-No headwear, hats, caps, 
scarves, bandanas or similar 
items shall be worn in the 
building. 
-Visible hair restraints such as 
barrettes, scrunchies and 
headbands must match a color in 
the uniform being worn, or match 
the hair color.” 
 
Holiday Party: We are in 
desperate need of a party planner! 
This is a job that can be done 
from home.  

It is holiday season and we will be 
having a class party on December 
19th.  I am looking for a parent or 
two to coordinate our party and 
what we will need.  It is a cookie 
decorating part with snacks.  Let 
me know if you are interested in 
helping with this.  

 
 

Specials Schedule: 
Monday: Art 
Tuesday: P.E./Music 
Wednesday: Technology 
Thursday: P.E./Music  
Friday: none 
 

What we are studying: 
 
Language Arts:  Our new 
phonograms this week are ed, ew, 
ui, oa. Please practice 
phonograms several times a week. 
 
Math: counting dimes and 
pennies, drawing a line of 
symmetry, estimating and 
measuring capacity.  
 
Social Studies: Kwanzaa and 
Hanukkah   
 
Books we will read: 
Kwanzaa 
 
Light the Lights 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 


